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The use of additive manufacturing technology has the potential to revolutionize the development
of turbopump components in liquid rocket engines. When designing turbomachinery with the
additive process there are several benefits and risks that are leveraged relative to a traditional
development cycle. This topic explores the details and development of a 90,000 RPM Liquid
Hydrogen Turbopump from which 90% of the parts were derived from the additive process. This
turbopump was designed, developed and will be tested later this year at Marshall Space Flight
Center.


